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Theft of trailer being investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of a
trailer from the Centralia area.

The Sheriff's Office, in a news release, said they took a report Wednesday of the
theft of a 1955 Chevy step side trailer from 651 92nd Road.

The theft is believed to have occurred between 6:30 Tuesday evening and noon on
Wednesday.

The loss was estimated at $800.

Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff's Office in Seneca.
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